

Fanshaws Room committee meeting 23rd May 2018 7pm

Present: Linda Ashley, Brenda Lambie, Jean Retallick, Lawrence Price & Lynn Whitnall
Apologies Robert Williams, Janet Burger

Minutes of last meeting: Agreed as a correct record

Matters arising: no matters arising

Treasurers Report: bank current account 13371.10 and deposit £9506.88 totaling £22877.98

Tennis courts: Committee will approach the Parish Council about weed killing around the outside of the Court.

Hall report: No offers for the outside painting, Brenda will see if she can find a company to refurbish the inside and outside of the hall. Query from a person who wants to conduct a children's play session, she will wait to hear back from her.

Fete: Letter to possible donors from the Fanshaws Room Committee for the Fete. Committee agreed the letter was fine to send to IMI, Golf Club, The Hertfordshire and any other suitable businesses

Updates on fete helpers, Brenda has had some interest from the Facebook page.

Newsletter will have a request for support of help on fete day.

The committee discussed getting a Footballer to present prizes or open the fete.

See below for spreadsheet for stalls, helpers, responsibilities, games etc.

Any other business: Brenda has drafted a letter for the Parish Newsletter to appeal for more members on the committee. This will be finalised and will be published in the next Newsletter.

Meeting finished at 8pm

Next meeting 4th July 2018 at 7pm